TO:             Invitees
FROM:       Rob Shannon
DATE:        March 6, 2019
RE:             Invitation and logistical Information

On behalf of Caroline Hoxby, I would like to invite you to attend the next meeting of the NBER's Education Program.  The meeting will be held on April 11 and 12 at the Stauffer Auditorium at Stanford University in Stanford, CA.  There will be a group dinner for all attendees held on April 11.  The preliminary program is available at http://admin.nber.org/sched/EDs19

Unfortunately, the NBER is not able to reimburse your expenses associated with your attendance at this meeting.  We can, however, assist you in making your hotel reservations.  Reservations will be made by Rob, as requested on the reply form, at the Sheraton Palo Alto, 625 El Camino Real, Palo Alto, CA (650) 328-2800.  The conference rate is $419 plus tax per night.

Please reply via email through the Conference Department's web reply form at <<replyurl>>.  Please reply as soon as possible but no later than March 8.

If you have any questions please contact me in the NBER's conference department at 617/868-3900 or rshannon@nber.org.

